
Family and Friends,
Thank you so much for your support thus far! We are constantly reminded of God’s faithfulness as we seek to
serve Him in San Francisco as church planters. This past month, we had the privilege of being home for
Easter. We had some availability in our schedule, so we decided to spend some time with family during the
Easter Season. As many of you know, Haven’s birthday comes at the beginning of May. We plan to celebrate
her birthday with family and friends. 
We had the privilege of being apart of Calvary Baptist Church’s 2025 Missions Conference in Fort Walton
Beach, FL. This conference was special because it was focused solely on American Church Planting. Bro.
Charles Shoemaker of Church Planting America was the speaker. Not only was this conference a great
opportunity for us to share our burden for San Francisco, but it was a source of encouragement for myself
and my family. Do be in prayer for the Wilt Family as they are raising additional support to start another
church in the Staten Island area of New York.
We had two more meetings in Florida: Gospel Light Baptist Church in Tallahassee, and Memorial Baptist
Church in Ocala. We are excited to announce that Gospel Light Baptist became our first supporting church
since we started full time deputation in February! Pastor Clark and his wife were such an encouragement to
us while we were there. We enjoyed being at Memorial Baptist Church for two services as well as a men’s
prayer breakfast. We are thankful for Bro. Daniel and Mrs. Linda for allowing us to stay in their missions
house during our stay. 
As we look to the future, as uncertain as it can be, we are thankful for what God has done in the hearts of
those that we have come into contact with. With the Easter season, we have also taken advantage of the
time by prioritizing contacting churches and scheduling meetings. The work is long, but necessary so that we
can have more meetings in the future. As we plan for the future, we have hope that God will continue to
answer prayer, and that He will continue to be with those who seek to draw closer to Him. 2 Timothy 2:1
“Thou therefore, my son, be strong in the grace that is in Christ Jesus.”

Prayer Request:

Road to SF
April 2025

-The Mosses

Moss Family: 
To fill our 2025 calendar
with meetings.
Financial support from
individuals/churches.
Travel safety as we go to
MO and KY in May.
The people of San
Francisco. 

Playing a game at
children’s church. 

Ressurection Sunday in MS

Pastor Stevens and Church
Planter Bro. Wilt at Calvary

Baptist Church in FL

Sharing about SF at
Calvary Baptist Academy

Pastor West at Memorial
Baptist Church in Ocala, FL

Helping Dada make some
calls 

Family day at Silver
Springs in Ocala, FL. 


